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17th May 2023  
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers  

WSL Football Trip to Villa Park - confirmation 

 
I am writing to confirm your child’s place to attend Villa Park to see their women’s team take on Liverpool’s in the 
WSL (Women’s Super League) which takes place on Sunday 21st May 2023. We will be leaving from Fairfield at 
10.30am and returning at approximately 7.00pm. Staff will be on site from 9:30am and students will be expected to 
be at the school by 10:15am latest. If you are running late on the day, please contact me on 07778159615   
  
Students will need to wear sensible clothing to suit the weather on the day; please check the forecast in the area, 
bringing an extra jumper/ coat if it is raining, sun hat or sun cream if the weather looks to be warm. Aston Villa advise 
students not to take bags into the stadium, but if your child wants to, it should be no larger than an A4 sheet of paper 
in length and width and it WILL be searched prior to entering.  
 
Your child should take a packed lunch to eat on the bus, along with other drinks and snacks to last the day (no fizzy or 
energy drinks please). They will also be able purchase snacks and drinks at Villa Park, although they tend to be quite 
expensive. However, please note that Aston Villa is a CASHLESS stadium and will not accept coins or notes, only cards. 
 
On arrival we will have a chance to go into the Aston Villa shop as a group and any souvenirs will need to be 
purchased then as we are leaving straight after the game.   
   
We are all looking forward to a brilliant day but if for any reason your child is not able to attend or if you have any 
queries, please contact as soon as possible me via  admin@gvsc.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
  

Sam Muirhead  
Teacher of PE  
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